## **Providence Hall Charter School Vision Screening Opt-Out Form**

Dear Parents,	October 5, 2018						
Providence Hall will be conducting vision screening this month for the following grades kindergarten, 1st, 3rd, 5th, 7th and 9th. State law require parents be informed that school vision screening is not a substitute for a complete eye exam and vision evaluation by an eye doctor. It is recommended that your child see an eye care specialist yearly. School screenings do not evaluate eye health or prescribe treatments. Because academic learning is 80% visual, healthy eyes and good vision are essential for success in school.							
You will receive a referral letter if your child	fails the screening.						
Please provide the school with written notification participate in the screening program.	ication if you <b>DO NOT</b> want your child to						
Thank you for your cooperation,							
Bree Ponce, RN Staci Brown, RN							
I do not wish for my child to participate in th	he vision screening.						
Students name	Date						
Printed name of parent/guardian	Signature of parent/guardian						